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US Thanksgiving Office Closure

Emory University and ISSS will be closed on Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 24th for
U.S. Thanksgiving. We will reopen for business as normal on Monday, November 27th. If you have
travel signature/validation concerns, have an immigration-related emergency or need other urgent
assistance, please refer to the emergency protocol.
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